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Rubber Goods High Voltage Tester 
RFB Specification No. PT24-0048N 

 
All interested parties had the opportunity to submit questions in writing by email to Aaron 
Bratton, Buyer by October 16, 2024. The answers to the questions received are provided below 
and posted to the City’s website at www.TacomaPurchasing.org:  Navigate to Current 
Contracting Opportunities / Supplies Solicitations, and then click Questions and Answers for this 
Specification. This information IS NOT considered an addendum. Respondents should consider 
this information when submitting their proposals. 
 
1. Question: Can you tell us exactly what size of new Glove/Sleeve Tester that you are 

currently interested in as 8 – 10 pairs is vague. 
Answer:  You may provide two quotes, one for an 8 pair unit and one for a 10 pair unit. 

2. Question: Are you sure that your Test Lab Facility needs this big of a new High Voltage 
Glove Tester or are you looking for an 8 or 10 Position not Pair Glove Tester? 
Answer:  We are looking for a test machine that is able to test between 8 to 10 pairs of 
gloves (16 to 20 positions). 

3. Question: Do you also need a quote for a new 4 Position Hose & Hood Tester as well? 
Answer: NO 

4. Question: Are you looking to sell or trade back in all three of your existing Rubber Goods 
Testers? 
Answer: YES 

5. Question: Do you have a current estimated timeline for the manufacturing, shipping, and 
start-up of your new High Voltage Rubber Goods Test Equipment? 
Answer:  Please provide your best lead time.   
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